

News from us

 \bigstar

 $\stackrel{\wedge}{\swarrow}$

 \bigstar

 $\stackrel{\wedge}{\Rightarrow}$

 \bigstar

 $\stackrel{\wedge}{\Rightarrow}$

 $\stackrel{\wedge}{\swarrow}$

 $\stackrel{\wedge}{\swarrow}$

 \bigstar

 $\stackrel{\wedge}{\swarrow}$

Week ending 16th March 2018



From Mrs Barber

Well done to all the children who took part in our readathon, 42 children out of 70 pupils took part and raised £626.37 for new school books, they really enjoyed the challenge. Children who read the most in each class were awarded a book token and the family who raised the most money also received a book token. Well done everyone, a photograph is in the website gallery.

Readathon prizes

Year R-Rosie Year 1— Darcey/Alfie B Year 2-Katie Year 3—Sophie/Zak Year 4—Beth Family - Thwaites

Stars of the week

Year 3/4 — Noah A

For excellent application of facts in leapfrog and grid multiplication.

Year 2 — Noah M

For planning his castle report independently

Reception/Year 1 - Max

For a super independent piece of writing about Warwick Castle

Year 2 Performance

Tuesday 27th March 10.00 am Wednesday 28th March 2.00 pm

Keyboard Assembly

Friday 23rd March at 10.10 am

Easter Service Thursday 29th March 9.00 am All welcome

Head Bump Letters

Please return the orange slip to let our First Aiders know you have seen the

Sports Relief—Friday 23rd March

We have 'ACE' the ex gladiator (Warren Furman) in school on Friday. He will be sharing with the children how to believe in themselves and how his faith has strengthened his pathway in life. We will be also be looking at the children's sporting heroes. They have been asked to think of one to share. There will be a collection for Sport Relief—donations welcome.

Road Safety

Please ensure your children are accompanied across the road as there have been some 'near misses' lately. There has also been complaints regarding drop offs in the middle of the road outside the school gate. Please help keep our children safe on the road.

FUSS Bingo

Friday 23rd March 2018 5.30pm to 7.15pm The Oak, Upton Snodsbury Donations of chocolate will be gratefully received for prizes.

Parent Consultations

Parent Consultation appointments out today.



Letters

Parents Consultations—Whole School Dance Festival—Year 3 / 4

